
Holderness Recreation Board Meeting 

1 November 2021 

Board Members Present:      Wendy Werner, Director, Tom Stepp (chair),  Peter Francesco (Selectman )   Biff Sutcliffe 

(secretary)   Janis Messier,     Jenny Evans,    Nate Fuller,   Adar Fejes 

This meeting was held in person at the Town Hall. 

 

1)   Minutes  -  minutes of October 18th with a few date corrections. 

 

2)   Budget Update – The Board reviewed the final budget proposals for 2022-2023 and no changes were 

recommended.  Wendy will submit these.  Budget defense and formal presentation will be during the day of 

December 8th.  Wendy and some of the Board will attend.  

 

3) Beach Update – no new information. 

  

4.   Program Report –  

 • Basketball started up on 18 October.  10 participants. 

 • Tai Chi – has starts up on the 17th 

 • Pickleball has 19 participants 

 • Basket Classes – all scheduled classes are full and demand remains high. 

 • Volleyball – 10 registered 

• Town Concert Series – Ground work continues 

• Halloween – from all reports the evening was a smash success.   

 

5. Correspondence:  None to report 

 

6.  Other  

 

7.  Next meeting: December 13th  at 5:30 upstairs in the Town Hall. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

George Sutcliffe 

Secretary 


